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In the area identified in yellow on sample diagram, the impacted soils have been excavated and
 hauled to an NMOCD approved facility per August 19, 2014 request by Mike
 Bratcher/NMOCD II Office.
 
Thank you.
 

Robert Asher
NM Environmental Regulatory Supervisor
Yates Petroleum Corporation
105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4217 (Office)
575-365-4021 (Cell)
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